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Wage And Hour Laws Blog Featured On HR Idiot Blog

News

1.30.14


John E. Thompson’s blog post entitled "Lawsuits -- I Get It! But What Should We Do?" was featured

on the HR Idiot blog.

John’s article has eight wage and hour questions you should ask yourself.

Are we paying every non-exempt employee at least the minimum wage?

Are we paying every non-exempt employee the required overtime wages?

Click here to see more questions.
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